
Patriots 4 Pendleton 
Monthly Newsletter 

May 2025 

CURRENT AND 
UPCOMING 

EVENTS 

   
School Supply Drive
Baby Basket Drive

OUR MISSION STATEMENT 
To assist military personnel at Camp Pendleton and to serve their families by providing financial, 

educational and social enrichment programs as they face the unique challenges of military life while 
standing ready to selflessly defend our country.  We will inspire and encourage members of the 

community to join us as we honor, support and show appreciation to the Marines, Sailors and their 
families and will afford opportunities for the community to do so through various outreach programs 

throughout the year. 
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What an amazing Easter our families had.  Because of the generosity of so many we were 
able to provide support to several units by providing food, Easter baskets, gift cards for the 

teenagers and single Marines and opportunity drawing prizes.  Thank you to all who donated 
and made sure that our families were not forgotten.  Donations were received by so many 
individuals and by some of our corporate sponsors.  Thank you to the CONSERVATIVE 
PATRIOTS OF ORANGE COUNTY (CPOC) for their donations of both baskets and gift 

cards, to Pastor Victor and Theresa Chayasirisobhon of the FIRST SOUTHERN 
BAPTIST CHURCH OF ANAHEIM for all the baskets and to members of the 

VISION CALVARY CHAPEL.  With the different units doing training and some getting 
ready to go on leave, the events were all very different this year but everyone had a good 
time and appreciated everything so much.  The blessings just keep on coming as the Lord 

continues to provide.

While April is the month of the Military Child, May 
is the month when we celebrate military families.  

Since its designation by Congress in 1999, National 
Military Appreciation Month is the nation’s 

opportunity to honor the service and sacrifice of 
service members and their families and plays a 

crucial role in fostering awareness and 
understanding of the challenges faced by the military 
community. It provides a platform for education and 
dialogue about the experiences of service members, 

veterans, and their families.

Each year, the president makes a proclamation 
reminding Americans of the important role the U.S. 

Armed Forces have played in the history and 
development of our country. May was chosen 

because it has many individual days marked to note 
our military's achievements, including Loyalty Day, 

established in 1921, Victory in Europe (VE) Day 
commemorating the end of WWII in Europe in 1945, 
Patriots Day, Memorial Day and Children of Fallen 

Patriots Day 



Get Involved 

Write 
If you would like to send a letter or 
card of support to a member of the 

15th MEU, please write to: 

“Any Marine” 
c/o Chaplain Paul Rodgers 

15th MEU 
P.O. Box 555365 

Camp Pendleton, CA  92055 

Say a Prayer 

Donate 
We are happy to answer any 

questions you may have; 
please feel free to contact us 

by phone at 
714-637-5575 or by email 
patriots4pendleton@gmail.com 

There are several ways you 
can donate: 

Donate through Zelle using 
our email address 

Donations can be mailed to 
Patriots 4 Pendleton 

154 Jerrilee Lane
Anaheim, CA 92807 

You can donate through the 
link on our website page 

which can be accessed here
or you can donate through 

our square account by 
clicking Donate 

Charity ID #88-0708341 

All donations are tax-
deductible as allowed by 

law. 

This is a non-federal entity.  It is not a part of the Department of Defense or any of its components and it has no governmental status. 

Stay Connected 
We hope that you’ll visit, like and share our page.  To access us, 
you’ll just need to type in the name Patriots 4 Pendleton in the 

search bar.   

      

 Patriots 4 Pendleton started a new program a few years ago and it quickly became a favorite – of 
ours, of our families and of so many donors.  That program is the BACK TO SCHOOL SUPPLY 

GIVEAWAY.  As there are seven units we’d like to donate school supplies to, this program is starting 
now and will last through September.  With all the summer vacations, starting early and running three 

months will give everyone who wants to participate plenty of time to do so.  We have one unit who will 
be having their family summer event in July and would like to give their supplies out at that event.    

We will be collecting school supplies for kids from K to 12th grade and invite all of our Patriots to 
participate.  You can either donate supplies needed, including backpacks, and we’ll put them together 
or you can donate backpacks that include the supplies needed for a successful school year.  Please see 

the attached flier.  

“That Nation which respects 
and honors its dead, shall ever 

be respected and honored 
itself.”  

 – Brevet Lieut.-Col. Edmund 
B. Whitman, 1868

Memorial Day, originally called Decoration Day, is a US 
federal holiday observed on the last Monday in May to 

honor and remember the men and women who died while 
serving in the U.S. military. 

The Grand Army of the Republic, an organization of 
Union veterans, officially declared Memorial Day in 

1868, designating May 30th as a day to decorate graves. 
In 1968, the Uniform Monday Holiday Act moved the 

holiday to the last Monday of May. 

mailto:patriots4pendleton@gmail.com
https://patriots4pendleton.com/donate
https://square.link/u/TO6lBGn9




Thank you to the Villa Park Women’s League for inviting Patriots 4 Pendleton to be one of 
the guest speakers at their April 17 meeting.  It was such a pleasure to meet so many of these 

lovely ladies who do so many wonderful things for the community.  

They choose several organizations to support throughout the year and P4P was one of the 
organizations they chose to support by blessing several of our families within the 1 Marine 

Expeditionary Force, 1st Intelligence Battalion and the 15th Marine Expeditionary Unit. They 
went above and beyond and assembled baby baskets to give to expectant parents. Their league 

members generously donated enough supplies to fill thirteen very full baskets with baby 
essentials and lots of fun baby toys and cute clothes. Thank you to those league members who 
donated diapers, clothing, wipes, toys, laundry baskets, gift cards and so much more to these 
military families who greatly appreciate these gifts. Thank you for your partnership and for 

your hospitality as we came to share who Patriots 4 Pendleton is and what we do.

Three of the happy daddies-
to-be after receiving their 

beautiful baskets.  You can 
see how happy they are and 

the difference you make!
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